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Letter of recommendation

MPED Sp. z o.o. has been collaborating with our company since May 2022. I am delighted to 
recommend MPED Sp. z o.o. as a contractor who developed a website and an online store for us, 
integrating the Soneta Enova system. Their professionalism, dedication, and problem-solving abilities 
were crucial in the creation and configuration of the system. Working with MPED was productive 
and efficient, and their expertise in Soneta Enova was invaluable.

We are highly satisfied with the reliability of their services and recommend MPED Sp. z o.o. 
as a company distinguished by its extensive knowledge, strong commitment, and punctuality in 
executing assigned programming tasks.


